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Modern Slavery Bill – Supply Chains
Over two hundred years after William Wilberforce’s success in abolishing the slave trade, the UK Parliament has an opportunity to abolish slavery entirely. 

I am writing to urge you to support an alteration to the Modern Slavery Bill to ensure that it legislates against slavery in company supply chains. 

With as many as 29.8 million slaves all over the world today, generating $150 billion in illegal profits every year, slavery is more prolific and more lucrative than ever. 

Increasingly, this new globalised slavery has been found running through the supply chains that put food on our plates and clothes on our backs.

Yet if the Modern Slavery Bill is passed in its current form, it will not require companies to report on measures they have taken to identify and eradicate modern slavery in their supply chains.

Tens of thousands of your constituents could be unwittingly supporting slavery, through the money they spend on their high streets and in their supermarkets.

The inclusion of supply chain legislation in the Modern Slavery Bill is a minor alteration that would have a major impact. It would convert a good piece of legislation into a world-leader. 

Britain has an opportunity to lead the global fight against slavery once again. 

I urge you to join us in supporting this alteration to the Modern Slavery Bill, to ensure that it legislates against slavery in the supply chains of the businesses we use.



[Please remember to include your name and postal address, as an MP needs this to respond to you.]

